Freddie and Sandra King

1823 Hwy. 31 North

Beebe Ar. 72012

Dear Freddie and Sandra;

 I wanted to send a little letter in order to let you know that we are thankful to have had you all in service with us over the past couple of weeks. It is always our privilege to minister to God’s people. 

I certainly want to welcome you back anytime, and I hope you will feel at home here. Revival Church is a church built on the truth of God’s word and the moving of His Spirit. We are a Pentecostal Church that loves the Pentecostal message. We also love people and we try to be patient with them as they develop in their walk with him. Our prayer is that God will lead all of us as we worship and serve him.  I know you will sense that to be the case in this church. 
We want you also to know that if you all ever need anything, you can feel free to contact me.

At the church…279-1438 
At home …….. 556-4647

Cell phone……207-1427.  

Once again, thank you for being in church with us, it was our privilege to worship Jesus with you.

                                                                     God bless you in Jesus’ name

                                                                       Danny Whitley (pastor) 
